
Central Plymouth County Water District Commission 

Advisory Board Meeting Minutes 

Minutes of Wednesday May 12, 2021, Meeting 

The meeting took place via Zoom video/teleconference due to current COVID-19 social distancing 

recommendations issued by Governor Charles Baker.  Participants attending the meeting were Central 

Plymouth County Water District Commission Advisory Board members: Jason Trepanier (East Bridgewater), 

Sheila Vaughn, Chairman (Kingston), Peter Veneto (Halifax), Don Howard (Hanson), and Justin Evans 

(Whitman).   

Frank Basler, Plymouth County Administrator, attended the meeting and took minutes. 

Chair Vaughn opened the meeting at 5:04 PM.  Chair Vaughn asked to table the minutes. 

Frank Basler updated the group on the Water Quality RFP for Silver Lake and the work the CPCWDC 

Commissioners were completing.  Frank mentioned the CPCWDC website 

www.centralplymouthcountywater.org is a great resource.  The project notes are under the tab Projects on 

the main banner.  Frank also gave an overview of the timeline and budget. 

Frank also updated the Committee that Joanne Zygmunt had discussed the open Brockton seats on the 

Advisory Committee with Mayor Sullivan and that he would be assigning the seats soon. 

Chair Vaughn asked for any other updates from the committee or if there were input that the Advisory Board 

would like to send to the CPCWDC Commissioners.  The Committee did not have additional comments.   

The Committee decided the next meeting will be held in the late summer or as needed.   

Motion to adjourn at 6:00 PM by Mr. Howard, seconded by the Mr. Veneto.  Roll call vote: Jason Trepanier – 

yes, Sheila Vaughn - yes, Peter Veneto – yes, Don Howard – yes, and Justin Evans –  yes.  The motion passed 

unanimously, and the meeting adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted by,       

Frank Basler, Plymouth County Administrator 

 

Handouts: None 

http://www.centralplymouthcountywater.org/

